
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeems warns against increased terrorism attacks, calls for
political pacification

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, expressed great concern

following the terrorist attacks launched by ISIS gangs targeting the hot operations zones, and

the valiant response by our security service consisting of military, police, and the popular

mobilization forces on Tuesday, November 9, 2021.

His Eminence valued the sacrifices of the protectors of the homeland, and warned against the

increase of such attacks and expanding their areas, and the terrorism attempts to rise

militarily and through media by exploiting the country’s state and the political tension left

by the disoriented results of recent elections.

His Eminence demanded intensifying the intelligence effort and maintaining preemptive strikes

operations to nail the terrorism coffin.

His Eminence reiterated his call to maintain political pacification and to place the public

interest first, as well as called upon the political, academic, and media activities to stand

by the heroes of our armed forces.


